
TO:   Parks & Recreation Committee 
 
FROM:  Daniel Eick, Assistant City Administrator 
 
RE: Disc Golf Course Naming Contest 
 
DATE:  May 6, 2024 
 

 
Summary 
 
During their Thursday, April 11, Regular Committee Meeting the City of Breezy Point 
Parks and Recreation Committee selected a winner in their Disc Golf Course Naming 
Contest. The selected submission is attached below alongside the Invitation letter sent 
to the parent/guardian of the applicant. 
 
Additionally, staff has attached an appreciation letter, intended for committee review, to 
be sent to all contest applicants thanking them for their participation. 



The City of Breezy Point Parks and Recreation 
committee is asking for input from local kids to help 

us in naming our two Disc Golf Courses. 

Please complete this form if you want to participate.  

Disc Golf Course Name Ideas

1

2

***There are small prizes available for the winning name 
idea(s) chosen by the committee. Please provide contact 
information here if you want to be eligible for a prize, 
otherwise leave it blank if you prefer to stay anonymous. 

Child Name  

Parent/Guardian 
Name(s) 

Parent/Guardian 
Contact 
Information 

Phone #: Email: 

Completed forms can be dropped off at City of Breezy Point City Hall (8319 
County Road 11, Breezy Point, MN 56472) or emailed to 

deick@cityofbreezypointmn.us 

Forms must be turned in by Friday, March 1, 2024. 

Monarch Trail Disc Golf

Agate Pass Disc Golf

Maxine Dullum

Ted Dullum

218-839-1755 tdullum22@gmail.com

mailto:deick@cityofbreezypointmn.us


 

 

8319 County Rd. 11            218-562-4441 

Breezy Point, MN 56472               www.breezypointmn.gov 
 

 

 

Dear Maxine/Ted Dullum, 

 

The City of Breezy Point is pleased to announce you have been selected as a winner in the City’s Disc Golf 

Course Naming Contest. The City’s Parks and Recreation Committee discussed numerous submissions during 

their Committee Meeting held on Thursday, April 11, 2024. During those conversations, the Committee 

motioned for the City’s legacy course to be renamed to “Monarch Trail” and for the City’s recently opened 

course to be renamed to “Agate Pass.” 

 

As such, City staff wish to inform you we are in possession of two $20 gift cards to Play it Again Sports 

designated to serve as prizes for the winner(s) of the contest. Additionally, the Parks and Recreation Committee 

would like to invite you, and anyone you wish to include, to their next Committee Meeting scheduled for 

Thursday, May 9, at 5:00 PM to receive your prize. The meeting will be held in City Hall at 8319 County Road 

11, Breezy Point, MN 56472. 

 

Thank you again for your submission. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to Daniel Eick, 

Assistant City Administrator, at the contact information provided below. We look forward to seeing you during 

the City’s upcoming Committee meeting. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

Daniel Eick 

 

 

Daniel Eick 
Assistant City Administrator 
 

Phone: 218-562-4441   
Ext: 258 
Email: deick@cityofbreezypointmn.us 
 

8319 Co. Rd. 11 
Breezy Point, MN 56472 
 

https://www.cityofbreezypointmn.us/ 
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https://www.facebook.com/BreezyPointMN
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCrGyXyAqQ_akwxvJZq6RLpw


 

 

8319 County Rd. 11            218-562-4441 

Breezy Point, MN 56472               www.breezypointmn.gov 
 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

The City of Breezy Point Parks and Recreation Committee wanted to thank you and your child for your 

submission to the City’s Disc Golf Course Naming Contest. Though your submission was not selected as a 

finalist please know the Committee considered and greatly appreciated all the options given to them. We hope 

you will consider participating again in the future should the opportunity arise.  

 

Thank you again for your submission. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to Daniel Eick, 

Assistant City Administrator, at the contact information provided below. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

Daniel Eick 

 

 

Daniel Eick 
Assistant City Administrator 
 

Phone: 218-562-4441   
Ext: 258 
Email: deick@cityofbreezypointmn.us 
 

8319 Co. Rd. 11 
Breezy Point, MN 56472 
 

https://www.cityofbreezypointmn.us/ 
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